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Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Rob Sauer

Date: May 5, 2022

Re: Superintendents Board Report

Education Updates

• Debbie and I have participated in six meetings around the district in the past ten days to 
update the staff on the legislative and budgeting process. We met with building staff, 
food service and transportation. We discussed potential positive impacts as well as 
approved positive impacts like the elimination of our final furlough days in next year’s 
calendar. We are prepared to discuss the highlights from the meetings as well as where 
we are on the possibility of moving to the state insurance plan.  
  

• We will be holding our staff “End of Year” celebration like we normally do. We will 
recognize our Teacher of the Year, retirees and other accomplishments after the students 
leave on June 1st. 


